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October 28, 2021

I apologize for using a phrase that evoked a negative trope at the What the hell happened at the
University of Toronto Law School? event. I now better recognize how such tropes can tap into and
reinforce harmful stereotypes about the Jewish community. Although it was not my intention, I
acknowledge that the words I used caused pain and distress to many of my colleagues, who experienced
them as insults. For that as well I am truly sorry.

As someone who has devoted decades of her life to the work of challenging discrimination in its many
forms, I am humbled. I am reminded of my responsibility to foster more listening, more respectful
dialogue, and a greater willingness to learn from each other so that we may pursue our shared goals as
an Association.

Terezia Zorić, UTFA President

Source URL (modified on Nov 1 2021):https://www.utfa.org/content/statement-apology

https://www.utfa.org
https://www.utfa.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yiJ8cRpyzW8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yiJ8cRpyzW8
https://www.utfa.org/content/statement-apology

